
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Message from Mrs Wilde 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

Miss Webb delivered a really informative guide to ‘Self regulation and executive functioning’ to 
parents on Wednesday morning. Please see the PowerPoint to learn more about how the role of 
managing emotions is an important skill for children to master to build future success. 
 
 

The School Council have chosen the Cancer Research UK charity for the mufti day fundraiser on 
Friday 13th June. Please make a donation to Cancer Research UK here. Children may wear their 
own clothes to school on this date. 
 
 

It has been brought to our attention that a small number of pupils are playing the online game 
Fortnite. The game has a 12 years and over age restriction, we urge parents to be mindful of 
this and ensure their children are safe online. 
 
 

A quick reminder that dogs are not permitted on school property, unless an assistance or 
registered therapy dog. This policy is in place to ensure the safety of students and staff, and to 
protect children with allergies or phobias. Dogs are not allowed in playgrounds or other areas 
where children congregate. Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 
 
 

Next Friday, we are launching Wellbeing drop-in lunchtime sessions led by Catherine Ghouse, 
CBT counsellor and Mrs Peterson, our TA. Junior site pupils will have an opportunity to sign up 
each week. Please see the leaflet attached for further information. 
 
 

Finally, next week is busy with assessments - Year 4 have their Multiplication Tables Check 
(MTC) and Year 1 have their Phonics Screening. We would also like to invite all junior site 
parents into school next Friday afternoon to view their child's artwork from the ‘Spirited Arts 
Day’. All work will be displayed in the hall from 3pm. 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Mrs Wilde 

 

 

https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/miss-webbs-self-regulation-and-executive-functioning-powerpoint-for-parents/?doing_wp_cron=1749108668.7765839099884033203125
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/miss-webbs-self-regulation-and-executive-functioning-powerpoint-for-parents/?doing_wp_cron=1749108668.7765839099884033203125
https://donate.cancerresearchuk.org/donate


Clubs  

All clubs start next week and will run until the end of term. We still have spaces in some clubs, 
see below:   
 
 

Infant Clubs - 3:15pm - 4:15pm  
• Cheerleading for years 1 & 2 - Tuesdays - Spaces available  
• Lego Club - Thursdays - Spaces available  
• Multisport - Thursdays - Full  

 
 

Junior Clubs - 3:30pm - 4:30pm  
• Football for years 5 & 6 - Tuesdays - Full 
• Football for years 3 & 4  - Wednesdays - Spaces available  
• BSL Club - Thursdays - Spaces available 

• Athletics Club - Thursdays - Full   
 

Message from the Governors  

As we enter the final half term of a busy year, it is time for governors and staff to reflect on all 
the school's achievements and to plan for the coming year. We know this last half term is packed 
with productions, concerts, trips and sports days and we hope to attend many of these events.  
 

In order to review and reflect effectively, it is important that everyone's voices are heard. Next 
week, we hope to send out a parental questionnaire to gather your thoughts on our school. We 
value your feedback and so please keep an eye out for the questionnaire. 
 

F4CADS 

We are excited to update that the F4CADS colour run will now take place on Friday 11th of July, 
at 4pm, at the juniors following the junior site sports day. Children from both sites are invited to 
join the event and run two laps of the field and be covered in colourful chalk.  
 
 

We will provide more on entry shortly however we are looking for businesses to sponsor the 
colour run T-shirts. Those that sponsor will have their logos on the colour run T-shirt’s, posters 
and sponsorship forms. If you run a business or know of a business that would like to sponsor 
us, please can you get in touch promptly and let us know.  

Superstars of the Week 

• Year R - Ben and Dylan  
• Year 1 - Ellena and Noa 

• Year 2 - Max and Eva  
• Year 3 - Lacey and Immy  
• Year 4 - Clara and Amber  
• Year 5 - Theo and Ramir  
• Year 6 - Sofia and Thea 

 

• Value Leaves - Ethan W (Year 2)  



House Points Update 

Infant Site 

Hughenden - 246 

Chequers - 317 

Claydon - 280 

Blenheim - 327  

 

 

Junior Site 

Hughenden -102 

Chequers - 96 

Claydon - 81 

Blenheim - 92 

Link to the School Calendar 

 

 

 

Cuddington and Dinton School 

Upper Church Street 

Cuddington 

HP18 0AP 

t: 01844 291206 

e: office@cds.school  

www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk     

 twitter @CDSUpdate  

 

 

https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/events/?doing_wp_cron=1718374498.1068599224090576171875
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/

